
Circle the date Saturday, November 2nd on your calendar. 

The Board has planned two events for our community on that date:  a Community-wide Garage 
Sale from 8:00 am to noon and  our second annual Community-wide Potluck/Gathering from 5:00 
to 7:00 pm. In case of rain, the garage sale will go as planned on the 2nd;  but we will reschedule the 
potluck/gathering to the next Saturday, Nov. 9th. 

Here’s more information: 

1] A Community-wide Garage Sale is scheduled for Saturday morning, Nov.2nd from 8:00 am to 
noon.  The Board will handle the advertisements including signs at each entrance and in the median 
on Old Hickory Blvd. as well as a classified ad in the Bellevue/Green Hills News. 

If you choose to participate, all you have to do is get together those things you would like to sell 
and be ready to meet the people who come to your yard that day.  If you don’t have a lot to sell but 
still want to participate, you could get together with your neighbors and pool your resources at one 
house.  

   [Note: prospective shoppers are likely to arrive before 8 am. Please be respectful of your 
neighbors and not open your sale until 7:30 at the earliest.]  

2) Our second annual Community-wide Potluck/Gathering from 5:00 to 7:00 pm will be held at the 
corner of Devon Valley and Devon Glen.  All are encouraged to attend!!  The Board will provide 
name tags, the tables, paper products and utensils and two fire pits for cooking hotdogs and 
roasting marshmallows.  Come, bring a dish, a lawn chair if it’s easy to “tote”, and your appetite and 
enjoy an evening with your neighbors. 

If you have questions about either of these events, please contact the Board through the Board e-
mail (boardofdirectors@devonhillshoa.com) and we will get back to you. 

Your Board of Directors 

Devon Hills Homeowners Association 
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